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ITEM 2.02. RESULTS OF OPERATIONS AND FINANCIAL CONDITION.

      On March 6, 2006, Neoprobe Corporation (the "Company") issued a press
release regarding its consolidated financial results for the fourth quarter and
for the full year ended December 31, 2005. A copy of the Company's March 6,
2006, press release is furnished as Exhibit 99.1 to this Current Report on Form
8-K and is incorporated herein by reference.

      The information contained in Item 2.02 of this Current Report on Form 8-K,
including exhibit 99.1 hereto, shall not be treated as "filed" for purposes of
the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended.

ITEM 8.01. OTHER EVENTS.

      On March 7, 2006, the Company released the text of its annual letter to
Stockholders from Chairman Dr. Julius R. Krevans, and President and Chief
Executive Officer David C. Bupp. The letter highlights the Company's business
and financial activities in 2005 and early 2006, and outlines planned business
initiatives for the remainder of 2006. A copy of the Company's March 7, 2006,
press release is furnished as Exhibit 99.2 to this Current Report on Form 8-K
and is incorporated herein by reference.



      The information contained in Item 8.01 of this Current Report on Form 8-K,
including exhibit 99.2 hereto, shall not be treated as "filed" for purposes of
the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended.

      Statements contained or incorporated by reference in this Current Report
on Form 8-K which relate to other than strictly historical facts, such as
statements about the Company's plans and strategies, expectations for future
financial performance, new and existing products and technologies, and markets
for the Company's products, are forward-looking statements. The words "believe,"
"expect," "anticipate," "estimate," "project," and similar expressions identify
forward-looking statements that speak only as of the date hereof. Investors are
cautioned that such statements involve risks and uncertainties that could cause
actual results to differ materially from historical or anticipated results due
to many factors including, but not limited to, the Company's continuing
operating losses, uncertainty of market acceptance, reliance on third party
manufacturers, accumulated deficit, future capital needs, uncertainty of capital
funding, dependence on limited product line and distribution channels,
competition, limited marketing and manufacturing experience, and other risks
detailed in the Company's most recent Annual Report on Form 10-KSB and other
Securities and Exchange Commission filings. The Company undertakes no obligation
to publicly update or revise any forward-looking statements.

ITEM 9.01 FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS.

(c) Exhibits.

Exhibit
Number            Exhibit Description

99.1              Neoprobe Corporation press release dated March 6 2006,
                  entitled "Neoprobe Announces 2005 Annual Results."

99.2              Neoprobe Corporation press release dated March 7, 2006,
                  entitled "Neoprobe Releases Text of Letter to Stockholders."

                                       2

                                   SIGNATURES

      Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                    Neoprobe Corporation

Date: March 7, 2006                 By: /s/ Brent L. Larson
                                        -------------------------------------
                                        Brent L. Larson, Vice President,
                                        Finance and Chief Financial Officer
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            IMMEDIATE RELEASE                               MARCH 6, 2006
            CONTACTS:
            BRENT LARSON,                                   TIM RYAN,
            VICE PRESIDENT / CFO                            THE TROUT GROUP
            614 793 7500                                    212 477 9007
 -----------------------------------------------------------------------------

                     NEOPROBE ANNOUNCES 2005 ANNUAL RESULTS
    CONFERENCE CALL SCHEDULED FOR 11:00 A.M. TOMORROW, TUESDAY, MARCH 7, 2006

DUBLIN, OHIO - March 6, 2006 --Neoprobe Corporation (OTCBB: NEOP) today
announced financial results for the fourth quarter of 2005 and for the full year
that ended December 31, 2005. Results for the fourth quarter and for the full
year of 2005 include the consolidated operations of Neoprobe Corporation and its
subsidiaries, Cardiosonix Ltd. and Cira Biosciences, Inc. For the fourth quarter
of 2005, Neoprobe had a net loss of $1.3 million (including total non-cash
expenses of $327,000) or $0.02 per share. For fiscal year 2005, Neoprobe
incurred a net loss of $4.9 million (including total non-cash expenses of $1.4
million) or $0.08 per share.

For the year 2005, Neoprobe reported total revenues of $5.9 million compared to
$6.0 million in 2004. However, license and other revenues for 2004 included a
$600,000 non-cash item, representing the final installment of deferred revenue
related to a distribution agreement we entered in 1999, and no such revenue was
recognized in 2005. For the fourth quarter of 2005, Neoprobe reported total
revenues of $1.4 million compared to $1.3 million for the fourth quarter of
2004. Revenues for the fourth quarters of 2005 and 2004 did not include any
non-cash license revenue in either period.

Neoprobe's reported revenues for the last five years have included a significant
amount of revenue that does not directly correlate to the growth in or cash
generated by our medical device business lines. Excluding these items of
non-cash revenue, revenue from net sales of our medical devices increased
$567,000 or 11% compared to the prior year. The improvement in net sales of our
medical devices in 2005 reflects the combined impact of $341,000 in blood flow
device sales in 2005 compared to $89,000 in 2004, coupled with the increasing
impact of providing increased service and repair activities related to the
growing installed base of our gamma devices.

Gross profit for 2005 decreased $64,000 or 2% as compared to 2004. Excluding
license and other revenue, gross profit on net sales of our medical devices
increased $536,000 or 18% compared to the prior year. The percentage improvement
in gross profit on net sales of our medical devices in 2005 relative to the
percentage increase in sales reflects the impact of manufacturing cost control
initiatives implemented in 2004 coupled with the positive contribution from the
increased service activities.

Neoprobe's research and development expenses for 2005 increased to $4.0 million
compared to $2.5 million in 2004, due primarily to a $1.8 million increase in
incremental out-of-pocket costs related to our drug and therapeutic initiatives
as compared to 2004. General and administrative expenses remained steady at $3.2
million in both 2005 and 2004.

"2005 represented a year of steady progress for our business," said David Bupp,
Neoprobe's president and CEO. "The profitability of our gamma device business
improved, we began to see tangible evidence of the value of our blood flow
device business and we continued the march forward toward gaining market
clearance for Lymphoseek(TM) in the United States and Europe", Bupp continued.
"We acknowledge that progress has not been as rapid as we originally anticipated
nor as quick as we would have liked to have seen, but we have moved forward in
meeting the requests of regulatory authorities for further information. In
addition, the clarity that has been added to our development plans has only
served to bolster our belief in the underlying inherent values of our
technologies. We are excited about what lies ahead of us in 2006 and beyond."

                                    - more-
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Neoprobe's President and CEO, David Bupp, and Vice President and CFO, Brent
Larson, will provide a business update and discuss the Company's 2005 results
via a conference call scheduled for 11:00 AM EST tomorrow, Tuesday, March 7,
2006. Participants may dial-in by calling 1-877-407-8033 from the United States
and Canada or by calling 1-201-689-8033 internationally. A replay of the call
will be available for one week by calling 1-877-660-6853 from the United States
and Canada or by calling 1-201-612-7415 internationally. To access a replay of
the call, participants will need to enter both parts of the following passcode
information (Account Number: 286, Conference ID: 195365).

ABOUT NEOPROBE

Neoprobe is a biomedical company focused on enhancing patient care and improving
patient outcome. Neoprobe currently markets the neo2000(R) line of gamma
detection systems that are widely used by cancer surgeons and is commercializing
the Quantix(R) line of blood flow measurement products. In addition, Neoprobe
holds significant interests in the development of related biomedical systems and
radiopharmaceutical agents including Lymphoseek(TM) and RIGScan(R) CR.
Neoprobe's subsidiary, Cira Biosciences, Inc., is also advancing a
patient-specific cellular therapy technology platform called ACT. Neoprobe's
strategy is to deliver superior growth and shareholder return by maximizing its
strong position in gamma detection technologies and diversifying into new,
synergistic biomedical markets through continued investment and selective
acquisitions. www.neoprobe.com

Statements in this news release, which relate to other than strictly historical
facts, such as statements about the Company's plans and strategies, expectations
for future financial performance, new and existing products and technologies,
anticipated clinical and regulatory pathways, and markets for the Company's
products are forward-looking statements The words "believe," "expect,"
"anticipate," "estimate," "project," and similar expressions identify
forward-looking statements that speak only as of the date hereof. Investors are
cautioned that such statements involve risks and uncertainties that could cause
actual results to differ materially from historical or anticipated results due
to many factors including, but not limited to, the Company's continuing
operating losses, uncertainty of market acceptance of its products, reliance on
third party manufacturers, accumulated deficit, future capital needs,
uncertainty of capital funding, dependence on limited product line and
distribution channels, competition, limited marketing and manufacturing
experience, risks of development of new products, regulatory risks and other
risks detailed in the Company's most recent Annual Report on Form 10-KSB and
other Securities and Exchange Commission filings. The Company undertakes no
obligation to publicly update or revise any forward-looking statements.
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                              NEOPROBE CORPORATION

                     CONDENSED CONSOLIDATED BALANCE SHEETS

<TABLE>
<CAPTION>
                                                              December 31,         December 31,
                                                                  2005                 2004
                                                              (unaudited)
                                                            -----------------    -----------------
Assets:

<S>                                                              <C>                  <C>
Cash and cash equivalents                                        $ 4,940,946          $ 9,842,658
Available-for-sale securities                                      1,529,259                    -
Other current assets                                               1,978,268            1,594,286
Intangible assets, net                                             2,098,910            2,519,109
Other non-current assets                                           1,023,058            1,409,842
                                                            -----------------    -----------------

Total assets                                                    $ 11,570,441         $ 15,365,895
                                                            =================    =================

Liabilities and stockholders' equity:



Current liabilities                                              $ 1,501,683          $ 1,009,936
Notes payable, net of discounts                                    5,973,853            5,491,494
Warrant liability                                                          -            2,560,307
Other liabilities                                                     78,109              140,328
Stockholders' equity                                               4,016,796            6,163,830
                                                            -----------------    -----------------

Total liabilities and stockholders' equity                      $ 11,570,441         $ 15,365,895
                                                            =================    =================
</TABLE>

                                    - more-

                              NEOPROBE CORPORATION

                CONDENSED CONSOLIDATED STATEMENTS OF OPERATIONS

<TABLE>
<CAPTION>
                                                        Three Months Ended                         Twelve Months Ended
                                                 December 31,         December 31,          December 31,         December 31,
                                                     2005                 2004                  2005                 2004
                                                 (unaudited)          (unaudited)           (unaudited)
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------
<S>                                                 <C>                  <C>                   <C>                  <C>
Revenues:
   Net sales                                        $ 1,419,172          $ 1,253,961           $ 5,919,473          $ 5,352,640
   License revenue and other                                  -                    -                     -              600,000
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------
      Total revenues                                  1,419,172            1,253,961             5,919,473            5,952,640
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------

Cost of goods sold                                      638,054              652,841             2,376,211            2,344,925
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------

Gross profit                                            781,118              601,120             3,543,262            3,607,715
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------

Operating expenses:
   Research and development                             983,734              687,490             4,031,790            2,453,755
   Selling, general and administrative                  802,697              791,118             3,155,674            3,153,059
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------
      Total operating expenses                        1,786,431            1,478,608             7,187,464            5,606,814
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------

Loss from operations                                 (1,005,313)            (877,488)           (3,644,202)          (1,999,099)
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------

Interest expense                                       (348,748)            (175,549)           (1,350,592)            (334,196)
Increase in warrant liability                                 -           (1,245,307)             (142,427)          (1,245,307)
Other income, net                                        56,760               14,530               208,271               37,580
                                               -----------------    -----------------     -----------------    -----------------

Net loss                                           $ (1,297,301)        $ (2,283,814)         $ (4,928,950)        $ (3,541,022)
                                               =================    =================     =================    =================

Loss per common share:
   Basic                                                $ (0.02)             $ (0.04)              $ (0.08)             $ (0.06)
   Diluted                                              $ (0.02)             $ (0.04)              $ (0.08)             $ (0.06)

Weighted average shares outstanding:
   Basic                                             58,492,059           58,171,908            58,433,895           56,763,710
   Diluted                                           58,492,059           58,171,908            58,433,895           56,763,710

</TABLE>



  IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                         MARCH 7, 2006
                             CONTACTS:
                             BRENT LARSON                   TIM RYAN,
                             VICE PRESIDENT CFO             THE TROUT GROUP
                             614 793 7500                   212 477 9007
 -----------------------------------------------------------------------------

                NEOPROBE RELEASES TEXT OF LETTER TO STOCKHOLDERS

DUBLIN, OHIO - March 7, 2006 -- Neoprobe Corporation (OTCBB: NEOP), a
diversified developer of innovative oncology diagnostic and treatment products
and cardiovascular surgical and diagnostic products today released the text of
its annual Letter to Stockholders from Neoprobe Chairman Dr. Julius R. Krevans
and President and CEO David C. Bupp.

The letter highlights Neoprobe's business and financial activities in 2005 and
early 2006 and outlines planned business initiatives for the remainder of 2006.
The text of the stockholder letter follows.

Dear Fellow Stockholders,

This past year was one of transformation for Neoprobe Corporation as we
continued the process of redefining ourselves as a biomedical company with a
broad product portfolio that includes not only medical devices, but also
biomedical and therapeutic products that we believe have tremendous market
potential. Our core gamma device business continued to perform well, and we made
progress on a medical device revenue growth strategy centered on the potential
of our blood flow measurement medical devices. In addition, we pursued other
avenues for product development. Our initiatives yielded positive results in
2005 and set the stage for a very important year in 2006. While we continue our
efforts to grow our medical device business, we believe our Lymphoseek(TM) and
RIGScan(R) CR initiatives have the potential to enhance stockholder value far
beyond what we might achieve with medical devices alone.

Our loss from operations for 2005 increased due to our investment in the
development activities associated with our biomedical products. While the
operating loss increased over the prior year, it emphasized some of the
strengths of our current business model. Despite incurring significant
development costs related to our biomedical initiatives that we believe will
yield near-term rewards, we have been able to leverage on a successful gamma
device business to cover our public company corporate overhead costs.

We continue to be the recognized market leader in gamma detection devices. In
2005, revenue from sales and service of our gamma devices increased by
approximately 6%. In addition, the innovations that have been introduced to our
gamma detection line improved the contribution from the sale and service of
these products by nearly 7%, which is over and above the 34% improvement that
was achieved in 2004. Also, we experienced modest improvement in product revenue
from our blood flow measurement device line during 2005 with the introduction of
the revamped Quantix/OR(TM) in the fourth quarter of 2005. You will recall that
we made the conscious decision to temporarily pull back from the marketplace in
late 2004 while our research personnel painstakingly worked to address the
feedback we received following the initial thought leader introduction of this
product in 2004. We believe our customers' fundamental blood flow measurement
needs will be more than met in the refined devices we launched in 2005.

Our development expenses increased nearly 64% over the prior year. This increase
is commensurate with our strategy to further the development of our
radiopharmaceutical products while we continue to manage the costs related to
our device research activities and to maintain our general and administrative
overhead structure as best we can in an increasingly complex business
environment for public companies. Our financial strength was maintained as we
began 2006 with cash and securities of $6.5 million.

                                    - more -
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In addition to the improvements in our gamma device business and the initial
encouraging efforts to commercialize our blood flow measurement devices, we
advanced the development of procedural or recurring revenue products, such as
Lymphoseek and RIGScan CR, to complement our device product businesses. The
following are some of the development milestones achieved in 2005 related to our
biomedical initiatives:

   o  Successful completion and submission to regulatory agencies of an
      extensive portfolio of non-clinical studies of Lymphoseek that had been
      requested by regulatory agencies. The studies did not reveal any toxicity
      issues associated with Lymphoseek, but have not, as yet, been fully
      reviewed by FDA.

   o  Initiated discussions with the European centralized regulatory authority
      the European Medicines Agency (EMEA) for the clinical evaluation of
      Lymphoseek in the European Union under a Neoprobe sponsored submission.

   o  Submission to FDA of a multi-center protocol for Lymphoseek and initiation
      of investigator activities at some of the leading cancer centers in the
      United States for the multi-center study.

   o  Issuance of Lymphoseek composition of matter patents in Europe.

   o  Establishment with FDA of an investigational new drug (IND) for a second
      generation modified chimeric version of the RIGScan CR antibody.

   o  Completion of final development work on software algorithm revisions and
      of development and commercial introduction for a flexible probe and vessel
      stabilizers for the Quantix/OR blood flow measurement system.

   o  Assessment of Cira Biosciences, Inc. (Cira Bio) activated cellular therapy
      (ACT) technology for the treatment of a variety of life-threatening
      diseases including cancer, viral and autoimmune diseases, which confirmed
      the viability of the cell expansion process, by a leading recognized
      technology assessment organization.

   o  Completed transition of our quality management system to the new ISO
      13485:2003 requirements for global regulatory compliance as well as ISO
      9001:2000.

During 2005 we moved forward with our clinical development program for
Lymphoseek, the first radiopharmaceutical specifically designed to target
lymphatic tissue. In the first quarter of 2005, we announced that FDA had
accepted our application to establish a corporate IND for Lymphoseek. With the
transfer of the University of California San Diego (UCSD) physician IND to
Neoprobe, we assumed full clinical and commercial responsibility for the
development of Lymphoseek. Following the establishment of the corporate IND,
Neoprobe's clinical and regulatory personnel began discussions with FDA
regarding the clinical development program for Lymphoseek.

As a "first in class" drug, Neoprobe was advised that additional non-clinical
studies needed to be completed before additional clinical testing of the drug
could occur in humans. The non-clinical testing was successfully completed in
the fourth quarter of 2005 and the reports were filed with FDA in December. The
seven studies included repeat administrations of Lymphoseek at dosages
significantly in excess of the anticipated clinical dosage. None of the
non-clinical studies revealed any toxicity issues associated with the drug.

                                    - more -
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In preparation for the commencement of the multi-center clinical study, Neoprobe
engaged the services of a global clinical research organization (CRO) to oversee
and monitor the conduct of the Phase II and Phase III clinical studies. Neoprobe
and the CRO began working with some of the leading cancer treatment hospitals in
the United States that Neoprobe had identified to participate in the clinical
studies. We developed and are reviewing with the clinical sites and regulatory
agencies the Phase II protocol, investigator's brochure and case report forms to
obtain regulatory clearance and institutional clearance from the clinical sites
to commence patient enrollment in the Phase II study. An investigator's meeting



is planned with the Phase II clinical investigators at the upcoming Society of
Surgical Oncology (SSO) meeting in March in preparation for the initiation of
patient enrollment in the Phase II study. In addition, we plan to take the
opportunity to use the SSO meeting as a venue to meet with potential
investigators in the planned Phase III study of Lymphoseek to be initiated later
in 2006.

Upon the submission of the IND and draft Phase II protocol, FDA advised Neoprobe
that commercially produced Lymphoseek would need to be used in the Phase II
clinical study, as opposed to using drug previously manufactured in laboratories
at UCSD for the Phase II clinical study. Also, the regulatory agencies raised a
number of Chemistry, Manufacturing and Control (CMC) questions regarding the
drug compound and its complete characterization. Neoprobe began the transfer of
bulk drug manufacturing to Reliable Biopharmaceutical early in 2005 and engaged
Cardinal Health to develop and validate procedures and assays to establish
commercial standards for the formulation, filling and lyophilization of the drug
compound. Developing responses to FDA to their CMC questions proved to be more
challenging than originally anticipated, but both Reliable and Cardinal are
concluding their work and we believe we will be in a position to submit a CMC
response to FDA in March 2006.

With the completion and acceptance by FDA of the Phase II protocol amendment,
the non-clinical testing data and the CMC responses, we hope to begin patient
enrollment in the Phase II trial in the second quarter and to be in a position
to report preliminary results approximately ninety days after the commencement
of patient enrollment. While preparing for the Phase II study, we began working
with regulatory agencies in Europe to determine the pathway to seek marketing
clearance for Lymphoseek in Europe. As a result of those discussions, it is our
intention to pursue marketing clearance for Lymphoseek through the centralized
authority the EMEA in London. We intend to review with the EMEA the Phase III
protocol design that will be discussed with FDA with the intention of including
European sites in the Phase III study. In addition, we have been discussing the
evaluation of Lymphoseek in gastric cancers with researchers in Japan and we
intend to provide commercial Lymphoseek kits to the investigators to assist in
their evaluation. 2005 was an important and active year in the development of
Lymphoseek and we believe that 2006 will provide tangible results from all of
the efforts of our personnel, our collaborators and our suppliers.

While our development efforts were focused on Lymphoseek, we did not ignore
activities associated with our other drug research program, RIGScan CR. We
completed a submission concerning the design of a new Phase III clinical study
to be conducted in patients with primary colorectal cancer. Our submission
included a proposed clinical trial design with objectives to demonstrate
prognostic/therapeutic endpoints for RIGScan CR. The clinical study includes
both disease-free survival and long-term survival endpoints. FDA has invited
Neoprobe to seek a special protocol assessment (SPA) of its RIGScan CR Phase III
study. Neoprobe intends to seek the SPA review of the complete clinical package
for RIGScan CR in the first half of 2006.

It is our intention to conduct the new Phase III evaluation of RIGScan CR with a
modified version of the antibody. To that end, we have completed an IND
submission to FDA of the modified version of the antibody including a final
report for a Phase I study that was completed with the antibody. In addition, we
have evaluated potential contract manufacturers for the production of the
biologic and the radiolabeling of the drug.

                                    - more -
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Over the past few years, we have made progress in advancing our RIGScan CR
development program while incurring little in the way of research expenses. We
believe there are development milestones that can be achieved prior to the need
for significant capital investment in RIGScan CR such as preparing the request
for a SPA and completing a final protocol review. However, we continue to
believe it will be necessary for Neoprobe to identify a development partner or
an alternative funding source in order to prepare for and to fund the pivotal
clinical testing that will be necessary to gain marketing clearance for RIGScan
CR. We have engaged in discussions with various parties regarding such a
partnership. At the present time, while we have parties who have indicated an
interest in entering into a development relationship, we do not believe these
efforts will result in a definitive partnership until at least a positive SPA is



obtained.

During 2005, we completed development activities for the Quantix/OR that
involved an extensive revamping of the software algorithms and a complete
redesign of the Quantix/OR probe to improve system performance and measurement
accuracy and to enhance physician acceptance of the system. The initial response
to the improvements, which were commercially introduced in the fourth quarter,
has been positive. We have expanded our distribution network in Europe, Asia and
South America. Customer orders have been received in all of these markets in
late 2005 and the first quarter of 2006. We have also been working with
distributors in the United States and have received our first customer orders.
We continue to believe strongly in the blood flow market and believe the
recently completed changes to our Quantix/OR system will lead to the successful
commercial launch of the product in 2006.

Finally, development activities proceeded with Cira Bio, a Neoprobe subsidiary,
to explore the development of patient specific activated cellular therapy
approaches to a variety of diseases. Cira Bio engaged the Battelle Memorial
Institute (Battelle) to complete a technology and manufacturing process
assessment of the cellular therapy approach. Coupled with the encouraging
initial clinical results from six Phase I studies, the work performed by
Battelle, as set forth in their report, concluded that the ACT cell processing
technology could be commercially feasible and reproducible with Cira Bio's
implementation of process and procedure development recommendations. This
assessment and development recommendations by Battelle confirmed our belief that
the Cira Bio technology represented a unique opportunity in the "patient
specific" medicine field. A scientific advisory group was formed and developed a
clinical and regulatory approach for the oncology and viral disease applications
of the Cira Bio technology. We are in the process of evaluating alternative
methods of funding the development of the Cira Bio technology.

The business and financial opportunities for Neoprobe have improved
significantly as a result of the activities outlined above. The commercial
opportunities afforded by Lymphoseek will dramatically change the financial
prospects for Neoprobe in the near-term. In addition, the potential of RIGScan
CR and the Cira Bio technology may provide significant revenue opportunities to
compliment our device and Lymphoseek businesses. All of our products are focused
to fulfill our mission of meeting the medical needs of treating patients
affected with life threatening diseases on a worldwide basis. With your
continued assistance and support, as we will work to make Neoprobe an innovative
biomedical company.

Sincerely

Dr. Julius R. Krevans, Chairman                David C. Bupp, President and CEO

                                    - more -
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ABOUT NEOPROBE

Neoprobe is a biomedical company focused on enhancing patient care and improving
patient outcome. Neoprobe currently markets the neo2000(R) line of gamma
detection systems that are widely used by cancer surgeons and is commercializing
the Quantix(R) line of blood flow measurement products. In addition, Neoprobe
holds significant interests in the development of related biomedical systems and
radiopharmaceutical agents including Lymphoseek(TM) and RIGScan(R) CR.
Neoprobe's subsidiary, Cira Biosciences, Inc., is also advancing a
patient-specific cellular therapy technology platform called ACT. Neoprobe's
strategy is to deliver superior growth and shareholder return by maximizing its
strong position in gamma detection technologies and diversifying into new,
synergistic biomedical markets through continued investment and selective
acquisitions. www.neoprobe.com

Statements in this news release, which relate to other than strictly historical
facts, such as statements about the Company's plans and strategies, expectations
for future financial performance, new and existing products and technologies,
anticipated clinical and regulatory pathways, and markets for the Company's
products are forward-looking statements The words "believe," "expect,"



"anticipate," "estimate," "project," and similar expressions identify
forward-looking statements that speak only as of the date hereof. Investors are
cautioned that such statements involve risks and uncertainties that could cause
actual results to differ materially from historical or anticipated results due
to many factors including, but not limited to, the Company's continuing
operating losses, uncertainty of market acceptance of its products, reliance on
third party manufacturers, accumulated deficit, future capital needs,
uncertainty of capital funding, dependence on limited product line and
distribution channels, competition, limited marketing and manufacturing
experience, risks of development of new products, regulatory risks and other
risks detailed in the Company's most recent Annual Report on Form 10-KSB and
other Securities and Exchange Commission filings. The Company undertakes no
obligation to publicly update or revise any forward-looking statements.


